
My name is Laura Hanson.  
 
I am running for re-election to the Parks and Rec Commission. I have really enjoyed 
working with the commission these past two years, and we have many projects in the 
works that I would like to see through. I am chairing the Dog Park Committee, and look 
forward to creating a wonderful park for our community. I enjoy putting on the Free 
Summer Concert Series on the Commons as well as beautification projects for the 
Common. I am working with the Hopkinton Garden Club to plant a garden around our 
beautiful fountain, and we are looking forward to many fun activities at Sandy Beach. I 
am enthusiastic about all of these projects, and I work hard to bring the community 
together in fun and engaging ways. Our Town has an exciting future ahead and I would 
like to help be a part of that. I would be honored to have your vote on Monday 15th so 
that I may continue to serve our great community. Thank you! 


